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Message from the Administrator 
 

Hello Residents!!   
 

I hope you are enjoying the start to Summer. We are so 
blessed to live in such a beautiful area!  I see that many 
of you are enjoying the outdoors and taking advantage of 
our quaint little town.  I trust that the next few months will 
be refreshing to you all.  
 

I want to thank you for your patience as we continue to 
hire new staff in our building.  We are striving always to 
bring you the best possible care.  Have a wonderful 
summer and enjoy every moment!  
 

- Julie Everhart 
 

 

Note from the Activity Director 
 

Time flies when you are having a good time and the 
months seem to come and go so quickly! With the 
summer months upon us I know that many are eager to 
get out and do more in the nice weather. I will continue to 
try and schedule an outing each week and will do my best 
to vary what we get out and do.  
 

Please stop and see me to share any fun ideas you have 
for activities. My thoughts for the summer are to get 
outside and enjoy the nice weather!  
 

- Tammy Dunn 
 

Message from the Case Manager 
 

Hello Everyone.  
 

I hope you are all enjoying the Summer air! Remember 
not to over-do it on hot days and make sure that you are 
drinking plenty of water.  
 

Also, please remember to be kind to each other and to 
staff during these hot Summer months. We are looking 
forward to our annual picnic and other fun summer 
activities that are coming up.  
 

- Sarah Paul  
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Dining Note 
 

I am very happy to be welcomed by each one of 
you.  There are a lot of new faces when you come 
to the dining rooms, and we are all here to help 
you with whatever we can. If there are ever any 
questions or concerns, please stop by my office 
and we will work this out together. The resident’s 
choice meal for July 14th will be: Reuben 
sandwiches, potato salad, peas and eclairs.  The 
next food committee meeting is Wednesday July 
20th. There will be flyers around the building to 

remind us 😊. Have a wonderful summer! 

- Liz VanZile 
 

Staff Update We continue to hire new team 

members! Be sure to extend a warm welcome to 
them and others as they become familiar with you 
and their new position. We are happy to welcome 
the following new staff: Jessica Darila - 
Reception, Marty Just, Jason Bennett, K-Leigh 
VanZile, and Leah Watkins in Dietary and Kim 
Feehan as Assistant Director of Nursing. 

Welcome Aboard!  
 

Furry Friends 
 

Residents made 
dog treats & we 
donated them to 
the Schuyler 
County Humane 
Society.   
 

 

“Milo” from the 
shelter getting 
some love 

when we stopped in with 
yummy treats!   

 

What’s not to love about our furry friends! 
 

 

Dates to Remember 
 
Resident Council Meeting (July 12th at 1:30pm) 
 
Upcoming Trips 
 

Shopping at Walmart (July 6th at 1:30pm) 
 

Tanglewood Nature Center  
(July 14th at 10:00am – free admission)  
 

Dunkin (July 19th at 10:00am) 
 

Farmland Animal Park  
(July 25th at 10:00am - $8 admission fee) 

 
 

Fun with Activities 
 

Seneca Legacy Boat Tour in Watkins Glen 
 

 
Father’s Day Corn-hole Tournament 
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“Bo” (Activity Directors 

Dog) visited residents 
and loved him!  

  
“Lucy” (Director of Nursing dog) visits 
residents on occasion as well!  
 

 

Tanglewood Nature Center Visit 
 
 

 
 

We love Music!  
 

Karaoke, singing & dancing; plus, we even 
got to listen to the harp at the 

Mother’s Day Celebration!  

 
 
 
 

 

Resident Birthdays 
 

May: L. Hicks (5/7), D. Haley (5/12), J. Mezger 
(5/13), L. Bavisotto (5/13), S. Shaw (5/28),  
F. Green (5/5) 
 

June: R. Bellows (6/7), R. Potter 6/11), B. 
Kane (6/12), D. Haflett (6/12), J. Barber (6/20), 
D. Ferris (6/28)  
 
July: D. Johnson (7/1), D. Creely (7/8),  
C. Marsh (7/9), N. Sanschanowsky (7/14),  
G. Hetrick (7/15), C. Herman (7/17),  
D. Ross (7/24) 

 

Birthday Celebration!  
 

July 26th at 1:30pm 
Sunroom 

 
 

 
 

Summer Fun! 
 

Ice Cream Truck  
 

Friday’s at 3:00pm 
(Be sure to see Irene 

ahead of time for money) 
 

Summer BBQ 
 
 

NEW DATE: Thursday, August 25th   
 

Chicken BBQ, entertainment,  
door prizes, & games! 
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New Residents to The Falls Home 
 
 

Karen Hadley 
 

I came to The Falls 
Home the end of 
May from Dundee, 
NY. I was married 
and had four boys. I 
like to read and am 
very social and 
enjoy just getting 
together with others. 
I attended Keuka 
College and worked as a Social Worker. Since I 
have been here at the Falls Home, I have been 
very involved in activities and spend most of my 
day just laughing!  
 

 

Betty Holden 
 

I came to The Falls Home in early May from 
Ithaca, NY. I was married and have two children. I 
am blessed with grandkids and even great 
grandkids! I worked as a Teacher Aide at 
Spencer VanEtten School and was active in 
volunteer work. Since I have been at The Falls 
Home I have gotten into small groups for Bingo, 
crafts, and music gatherings. Fun fact about me is 
that I used to Square Dance regularly! 
 
 
 

Frank Green 
 

I am the newest resident and arrived early June 
from Bath, NY. I never 
married and have no 
children, but I have a big 
family with six siblings! I 
enjoy watching 
education shows, love 
cats and enjoy 
vegetable gardening. 
Since I have been at 
The Falls Home, I have 
found myself playing 
cards and Bingo! 

 

 

Administrative Team  
 

Should you have any questions or concerns, 
meet the Administrative Team of The Falls 
Home:  

 

Administrator 
Julie Everhart 
 

Activity Director 
Tammy Dunn 
 

Bookkeeper/Human Resources 
Irene Wilson 
 

Case Manager 
Sarah Paul 

 

Dietary Director 
Elizabeth (Liz) VanZile 

 

Housekeeping Director  
Joanne Lewis 

Maintenance Director 
Bob Sharp 
 

Director of Nursing 
Jeanne VanGalder 
 

 

Arlene Cosgrove  
 

I came to The Falls Home in early April from 
the Elmira area where I was born. I am 
married and have a son and other family who 
are local. I worked in an administrative role 
and enjoyed my job. I lived at home with my 
shepherd dog. I absolutely love working on 
puzzles and since I have been here at The 
Falls Home I have worked with others and put 
together MANY puzzles!  
 

Mark Root  
 

I came to The Falls Home early April from the 
Elmira area. I was married and have two 
children and grandchildren. I worked in the 
construction field and am a US Army Veteran. 
I enjoy anything related to history and am a 
Yankees fan! A fun fact about me is that I love 
large breed dogs and raised Shar-pei dogs!  
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